
The start of it all ...
5 September 1930
The original letter to The Light Car by 
Roy Marsh proposing an M. G. car club 
for Midget enthusiasts

12 September 1930
... and a letter of support from 
Norman S. Eames

7 October 1930
John Thornley writes to The Motor 
after the initial meeting setting up 
the club

10 October 1930
... and The Light Car publicises
12 October 1930 as the first public 
meeting of the club

17 October 1930
The Light Car reports on the 
inaugural rally of the M.G. Car Club  
on 12 October 1930 at which ‘great 
enthusiasm was evinced’

26 September 1930
Roy Marsh writes to The Light Car 
asking for publicity by referencing 
the formation of the club

of the MG Car Club

80 Worldwide Years

‘Great enthusiasm was 
evinced at the inaugural 
rally ...’


